MARIN COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT AGENCY -
PLANNING DIVISION

MEMORANDUM

TO: Board of Supervisors
FROM: Christine Gimmler, Senior Planner

RE: June 24, 2008 Board of Supervisor's Hearing ltem 26: Moeller Appeal of the
Planning Commission’s denial of the Moeller Design Review application, 120
Redwood Avenue, Mill Valley (APN 045-124-12)

DATE: June 18, 2008

Continuance Request

On June 16, 2008, staff received a request from Robert Knox, attorney, on behalf of his client,
Eric Moeller, that consideration of the Moeller Appeal be continued for up to 30 days.
Accordingly, staff recommends that your Board continue the above referenced hearing to a

future date to be determined.

Attachments: 1.  Continuance request from Robert Knox, submitted June 16, 2008.

cg/bos/moellercontinuance.doc



